The 20th Anniversary of the Friendship City Relationship
Friendship City Agreement

Lethbridge City and Haebaru Town entered into a friendship city agreement in 2003,
and 2023 marks the 20th anniversary of this agreement.

In this document, we wish to reaffirm our commitment to further promoting our
friendly relationship, based on the trust we have built through our past exchanges.

Our ongoing exchanges have created a shared history, built mutual trust, and
deepened the connections between Canada, Japan, and Okinawa, contributing to a
more peaceful society.

We are dedicated to deepening mutual understanding and advancing our friendly
relations through exchanges in various fields such as education, culture, and
economics.

On behalf of our respective cities and towns, we hereby sign this document to
reaffirm our friendship city relationship.

KIFE T RERS 2 0 AEELE S
RKFEmERE
LATZ Y o PHEEAERTIZ2 00 3SEICKFETALRERZFL., 202 34
TREFETHE2 0FFEZBDZELE, INETORMEBEBL THEA LT T

STEHEBEREHL LT, KFBREZSOICHET 2D, ZOoXFECBY
Tﬁﬁgﬂﬁ‘ Lij—o

I HbDORMOBHERIT, BEEZIED, FEHEZES, OWVWTEIITFF L&
B A, %L’C(‘#*ﬁ%c‘:wﬁéffm)iD%i@ﬂzfﬂfﬁié\f\c‘:’ﬂiﬁ@iﬂ“o

B HI3HE, b, BFERE éiéitﬁ SEICBTLRMez@®L T, 4
BEFERD, KIFEROERDHEEICETDET,

KT OBEGREY BHRT A ZOEEREZIZ., TN ETNOHFEZ2REL THEK
2T ZIZEBALET,

o W0 A

Masayuki Akamine Bla\infﬁyggen
Mayor, Town of Haebaru Mayor,City of Lethbridge



